
 
From:   
Sent: 29 April 2023 18:48 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 62A/s62A/2023/0017 tilekiln green stansted 
 

62A Planning Application: 
S62A/2023/0017 - Land at Tilekiln 
Green, Stansted, Great Hallingbury 
 
 
Please refuse the permission for this new development! The noise, the pollution will be terrible. The 
roads barely cope now with traffic how would these roads cope with increased heavy good vehicles. 
It doesn’t bring anything to the area of benefit only detrimental to the area. This is something that 
needs to be on an industrial estate not next to residential areas, or areas of natural beauty.  
Kind regards 
Jade Mann 

  
 

 
 

 




